DRINKING WATER NOTICE

Lagrange Village PWS Has
Levels of Total Haloacetic Acids (HAAS) above Drinking Water Standards

Our water system recently violated the maximum contaminant level (MCL) for Total Haloacetic Acids (HAAS). The average level of
Total Haloacetic Acids (HAAS) over the last four quarters was0.086 mg/L. The standard for Total Haloacetic Acids (HAAS) is 0.060

mg/L.
What should | do?

* Youdo not need to use an alternative (e.g. bottled) water supply. However, if you have specific health concerns, consult
your doctor.

What does this mean?

The levels detected do not pose an immediate risk to your health. Some people who drink water containing haloacetic acids in
excess of the MCL over many years may have an increased risk of getting cancer,

What is being dane?

Upon being notified of the DBP exceedance on 04/01/24. DBP MCL violations are determined based on a Locational
Running Annual Average (LRAA), not individual sample results, to clarify that these violations and public notices will be
issued until the LRAA is below the MCL, not the sample result itself. We are also in contact with our water supplier, Rural
Lorain County Water Authority, and the OEPA Division of Drinking and Groundwater Department. Again, “you do not need
to use an alternative water supply. The levels detected do not pose an immediate risk to your health.”

Authority,
Additional information may be obtained by contacting:

Contact Person: _¥lary Kay Gates, Village Administrator
Phone Number: 440-355-5555 _
Mailing Address: Village OfLaGmnge, LaGTaﬂge Ohio, 44050

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have recejved this notice
directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public
place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

Date Distributed: 3 i 7 ’02?

PWSID: OH4700603 Facility 1D; DS1

Monitoring Period: First Quarter of 2024



